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Foreign resident population of Yokohama exceeds 100 thousand for the first time

As of 30 April 2019, the number of foreign residents in Yokohama reported by the Basic Resident Registration has risen to
100,227, topping 100 thousand for the first time. The city’s foreign population has steadily grown by about 30% over the
last five years, and further growth is expected with new immigration laws coming into effect as of April. To help
accommodate foreign residents, the City of Yokohama will continue to promote a welcoming environment through
providing facilities for consultation and general information, expanding support for foreign residents to improve their
Japanese language skills and develop connections with their local communities, and more.
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“WFP Walk the World for Africa” charity event breaks record with over 5,000 participants

On May 12, the “WFP Walk the World for Africa” charity event was held in Yokohama, presented by the Japan Association
for the World Food Programme (WFP). The event provided over 5,000 participants from both Yokohama and elsewhere the
opportunity to learn about world food issues and the WFP’s work to approach them.

This year saw “for Africa” added to the title to identify it as an event in collaboration with TICAD?7 to be held this year, and
a portion of its proceeds will go to programs providing school lunches for children in Africa.
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Kanto Gakuin University students learn about Yokohama’s international policies

On May 14, International Affairs Bureau staff introduced Yokohama’s international policies to students at Kanto Gakuin
University. It is hoped that the students will find it useful to have learned about the city’s initiatives across a wide range of
fields for when they themselves someday develop connections to the global community.
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